
       
 

June 22, 2022 
 
Re: Baycrest PS & Baycrest Childcare School Relocation & Renovations to Sir Sandford Fleming 
 
Dear parents/caregivers/community of Baycrest PS: 
 
We are almost there! This update is to provide you with the latest information on the transition of  Baycrest 
School to the former Sir Sandford Fleming building that will be taking place over the summer months. We are 
focused on a successful start of the Fall term by Baycrest PS in their new home. The first day of school at the 
new location is Wednesday, September 7, 2022. 
 
The conversion of the former Sir Sandford Fleming building is nearing completion with the focus on the 
licensing of Baycrest Childcare and the preparation for overall occupancy of the school by Baycrest.  
 
The actual move of Baycrest PS has already begun – with an anticipated relocation taking place in July 2022, 
after the end of the current school year.  
 
Baycrest Childcare will remain in operation in the current building until August 2022 to minimize disruption. 
The Childcare operator will inform the community separately regarding details of this timeline. 
 
It should be noted that TDSB Museum & Archives have visited Baycrest with the intent of identifying and 
preserving key artifacts of the current facility prior to the relocation. This process is on-going. 
 
During the initial years, Baycrest PS will be sharing the Sir Sandford Fleming facility with upper grades of St. 
Margaret CS. The coordination of school programs has been discussed between the staff of both schools and 
both TDSB & TCDSB and a supportive plan of action is in place. 
 
TDSB staff continue to be active in the long-term improvements of the new Baycrest site and the opportunities 
associated with moving into a larger building that was formerly a secondary school. The TDSB sustainability 
team is currently engaged in preparing next steps in this process. As part of this activity, TDSB is engaging the 
City of Toronto in discussions regarding traffic calming measures and a possible crosswalk on Ameer Avenue to 
improve community access from the east. This is further to the earlier initiative to remove the current bus 
stop adjacent to the school.  
 
On the reverse side of this letter, please find a map showing the proposed new parking regulations as well as a 
draft confirming the routines for drop-off and pick-up. Principal Stewart will provide the final version before 
the start of the new year along with a potential date to tour the school prior to Labour Day Weekend. We 
can’t wait to see you there! 

 

         
Shelley Laskin         Denise Humphreys 
Trustee Ward 8        Superintendent, LN4 



 
 

 

 
 


